City of Marlin
101 Fortune Street

Marlin, Texas 76661
254-883-1450

Notice of a Possible Quorum of the City Council for the City of Marlin, Texas

Notice is hereby given that members of the City of Marlin City Council in numbers which may
constitute a quorum of the City Council, may participate on Thursday March 23, 2023, from 6:00
p.m. - 7:00 p.m. to meet at The Marlin City Council Chambers located at 101 Fortune St. Marlin,
Texas.

No action will be considered or taken by the City of Marlin City Council during this event.

This event will be to discuss the future of Economic Development in Marlin, this event is
otherwise a social function for citizens to ask questions and get answers during which there will
be no deliberation, nor will the City of Marlin City Council be considering or taking any action on
any items of City business. While there may be incidental discussion of the City of Marlin City
Council business, the City of Marlin City Council will not be deliberating or taking action as the
City of Marlin City Council, any discussion of public business is purely incidental. Texas
Government Code Section 551.001 (4)(B)(iv).

Any information concerning this event can be obtained from the City Secretary.
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